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October 18, 2024 

 
 

TO: All Bid Submission Participants 
 

FROM: Cashanna K. Moses, 
Procurement Director 

 
SUBJECT: Results of  Public Opening: Invitation to Bid 2024-SWB-84 ICP-MS. 

 
The Public Bid opening was held for the  above referenced bid at 11:30 a.m. on October 18, 2024, and no  
bids were received. 
 
Sewerage and Water Board  will review and render a decision at a later date. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Kimberly Barnes at (504) 585-2348. 

Sincerely, 

Cashanna K. Moses 
Procurement Director 
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